
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
For immediate release: Feb. 9, 2023 

COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Cancelled in Parry Sound 

PARRY SOUND, ON – Due to the freezing rain forecasted throughout the region, the COVID-19 vaccine clinic 
scheduled to take place at the Parry Sound Mall today (Thursday, Feb. 9) has been cancelled. The next COVID-
19 vaccine clinic at the Parry Sound Mall is set to take place on Tuesday, Feb. 21 from 2:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

To stay up to date with upcoming COVID-19 vaccine clinics, visit myhealthunit.ca/GetVaccinated or phone the 
Health Unit Call Centre at 1-844-478-1400. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Alex McDermid, Public Relations Specialist 
P: 705-474-1400, ext. 5221 or 1-800-563-2808 
E: communications@healthunit.ca 
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